
From: Frank Mills <famills@low-carbondesign.com> 

Sent: 03 March 2017 11:33 

To: 'John Dooley' 

Subject: RE: HSE/CIBSE ABOLITION OF FRESH AIR VENTILATION  

  

Mr Dooley, 

No  nothing missed. The next meeting of the I Mech E Construction Division is later this month. I was planning to raise this matter there and ask my committee 

for opinions on how to deal with this serious issue.  

  

I will make sure that it is on our agenda and will report back immediately afterwards.  

  

If they decide that we should invite you to the next meeting , would you be prepared to attend. It will be in June. 

  

Frank 

  

Frank Mills BSc(Hons) FCIBSE MIMechE MASHRAE MIE  

  

Chair of Construction and Building Services Division, I Mech E 

  

Chartered  professional engineering specialist 

  

t:    01772 424124 

m:  07850 024523  

e:    famills@low-carbondesign.com 

  

Building services engineering and energy efficient sustainable design 
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